
Massachusetts Vaping Product Ban

On September 24, 2019, Governor Baker 
declared a public health emergency in the 
Commonwealth due to severe lung disease 
associated with the use of e-cigarettes 
and vaping products and the epidemic of 
e-cigarette use among youth. 

The Commissioner of Public Health has 
temporarily prohibited the sale and display 
of all vaping products and e-cigarettes until 
further notice.

For help quitting:
MakeSmokingHistory.org

1-800-QUIT-NOW
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